PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Mahaska Rural Water System (MRWS) will be holding a Public Hearing to review an application
for a State Revolving Fund (SRF) loan and to make available to the public the contents of an
environmental information document and MRWS’s project plan. These documents include design and
environmental information related to the proposed water main connection to the City of Eddyville, TA.

The proposed project involves the installation of new water mains from the MRWS East Tower to the
City of Eddyville’s distribution system.

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to inform area residents of the community of Mahaska County
of this proposed action, discuss the actual cost and user fees associated with this project, and to
address citizen’s concerns, if any, with the plan.

The Public Hearing location and time are as follows:

August 8, 2023 — 7:00 p.m.
401 B Ave W
Oskaloosa, IA 52577

All interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing. Written comments on this proposal may
also be submitted prior to the hearing. Questions regarding this hearing or the availability of
documentation may be directed to the MRWS administrator at 641-673-8851.
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